
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: NOSDA Members 
 
Subject: Delegation at AMO, August 21st, 2012 
 
 
 
On August 21st, 2012 I led a delegation that included Joe Krmpotich from Sault Ste. 
Marie, Louis Roussin from the Kenora DSSAB and David Landers from the Cochrane 
DSSAB to meet with Minister John Milloy of Community and Social Services.  
 
The delegation focused on three key issues: 
 

• The impact that the provincial budget changes to benefits has had on social 
assistance clients, 

• The accumulative impact of provincial funding allocation reductions to northern 
Ontario, and 

• The importance of working together to ensure that we minimize the impact to the 
most vulnerable Ontario residents when policy decisions are made. 

 
Minister Milloy committed to work with northern Ontario DSSABs and CMSMs, 
particularly in terms of the accumulative effect of funding decisions, and showed an 
interest and willingness to participate at the NOSDA AGM.  In addition, he showed an 
interest to come north to meet with us in northern Ontario to discuss social services 
issues on the ground.   
 
Attached to this memo is a copy of the presentation that went to Minister Milloy and his 
staff. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Gary Scripnick 
NOSDA Chair 
 
Encl. 
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